
Professor Phillip Greenstein, Oct 29, 1905 - June 15, 2004  
 
Hello.  My name is Steven Greenstein and I am the grandson of NYUARC’s former advisor, Prof. Phillip 
Greenstein.  It is with great sadness that I inform you that Prof. Greenstein died in June of 2004 at the age of 98.  I 
would appreciate it if you inform the club members on your website of this (although I’m sure most have assumed 
this fact). 

He retired from full-time employment when NYU sold the Height’s campus in 1973, though he ensured that those 
students transferring from NYU to Brooklyn Poly still received NYU diplomas.  He continued to tinker with anything 
and everything he could get his hands on maintaining both his New Rochelle co-op apartment and his Putnam 
Valley summer home.   He is survived by his son, daughter-in-law, and two grandchildren (myself and my sister) 

If there are any interesting stories about him that you (the alumni) would be willing to share, I would love to hear 
them. 

Thank you very much 

Sincerely,  

Steven Greenstein 

---------------------------------- 

Dear Steven, 
Please accept my condolences on your loss and thank you for letting us know. 
Although I was active in the NYUARC (and a past president), I most remember your grandfather from the courses 
that I took with him. 
He was both a fine teacher and a caring person whom I remember with fondness. His influence is perhaps partly 
why I am now teaching at the University of South Florida. 
I am certain all who knew him remember him equally well. 
Regards,  
Paul Schnitzler, Ph.D. (E.E.) ex K2KOK 
---------------------------------- 

 


